
As the academic year draws to a close, the PTFA would like to take this
opportunity to thank everyone who has helped to make this past year a success.
Thank you to those who helped to organise, worked at, donated to and bought
items from our events. 

It’s been a busy year with new events as well as some of the much loved classics!
Events this year included Break the Rules Day, the Christmas Raffle, Mother’s and
Father’s Day Gift Shops, Uniform and Sweet Sales, The Willow Bar Extravaganza
and of course, the Summer Disco. 

You will be pleased to know that the PTFA raised the incredible sum of £8,786.82  
this year. The funds have been used to purchase outdoor play equipment for the
Nursery children, the Christmas Touring Panto for all the children, Christmas
Books and Easter Egg gifts and the Year 6 Leavers Party and Gifts. The Committee
will meet with the school in the new academic year to discuss ways that our
funds can be used to support the school in the future.

Thank you again, to everyone involved in making the PTFA succeed this year.  
We want to wish you all a happy summer.  See you in September!

Following our recent Annual General Meeting, we are excited to
announce that the PTFA has elected a new Chair, Jo Grant-Thomas
and Secretary, Lucy Lezaic. Claire Soffe will continue her role as
Treasurer.  Ultimately, this means that the PTFA has been saved and
we hope that you will join us in supporting the Committee in their
roles. 
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Upcoming PTFA dates

September 2024
11th - PTFA meeting, 7:30 PM

13th - Willow Bar Extravaganza

PTFA News

Contact the PTFA

E: Wptfa@willows.w-berks.sch.uk

The Willows Primary School PTFA (Parents Teachers and Friends Association) is a charity registered with the Charities Commission.
Registration number: 1011135

October 2024
9th - PTFA meeting, 7:30 PM

November 2024
13th - PTFA meeting, 7:30 PM

You can join our school lottery for
£1 per week. There is a guaranteed
weekly prize for someone at The
Willows. The more people that
participate, the bigger the prize
becomes. You will also be entered
into a separate draw with a chance
to win an amazing £25,000 EVERY
WEEK!  

Join our School Lottery

PTFA Instagram

PTFA Quick Links

PTFA X

PTFA Facebook - Latest news

School Lottery - Sign up here

Easyfundraising - Sign up here

Sign up here

https://www.instagram.com/willowsprimaryptfa
https://x.com/WillowsPTFA
https://www.facebook.com/WillowsPrimaryPTFA/
https://www.facebook.com/WillowsPrimaryPTFA/
https://www.facebook.com/WillowsPrimaryPTFA/
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/the-willows-primary
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/the-willows-primary
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/the-willows-primary
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/willowsnewburyptfa/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/willowsnewburyptfa/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/willowsnewburyptfa/
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/willowsnewburyptfa
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/the-willows-primary
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Goodbye and Good Luck to the Year 6 Leavers!

The PTFA would like to take this opportunity to say Goodbye and Good Luck to all
the Year 6 Leavers. We wish you every happiness and success in the future.

We hope you enjoy your Leavers Party.


